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1. Rebuilding Trust and Confidence 

The Deputy Commissioner provided an update on the work of the MPS to rebuild trust 

and confidence in the MPS.  

 

 

2. Mayor’s Action Plan  

There was a discussion of the work being undertaken by the MPS arising from the 

Mayor’s Action Plan to improve trust and confidence in the MPS.  

 

 

3. Autumn Nights Campaign 

There was a further discussion of the MPS’s plans for its ‘Autumn Nights’ campaign and 

its greater focus on the safety of women and girls. 

 

 

4. Operational Update 

 The Deputy Commissioner provided an update on operational matters.  

 

_______________________________  

 

 


